
OFFICIAL MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

OF THE MOUNTAIN HOME BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

MOUNTAIN HOME JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL 

 

April 6, 2011 

11:00 a.m. 

 

The following members of the Board were present for the meeting: Robert Nelson, Ben Strider, 

Steve Bergman, Doug VanDolah and Lisa House.  Administrators, media and other guests were 

also present.  The meeting had been duly called and appropriate notice given.   

 

Welcome by Junior High Principal 

 

Mr. Henderson thanked the Board for coming to the Junior High School for their meeting and 

escorted them to the choir room.  The Board enjoyed a short scene from the upcoming Fiddler on 

the Roof production to be held at Dunbar on April 7
th

 and 8
th

.  

 

Lunch 

 

After the drama production there was no further business and the Board enjoyed a lunch provided 

by the Junior High kitchen staff.   

 

 

 

 

_____________________________            _________________________________ 

Robert Nelson, President                                Ben Strider, Secretary 


